
Feb. 11/1966 
 
Dear Professor Mora, 
 
It was a joy to receive your book: “Being and Death” and I was particularly pleased with 
your warm and friendly inscription. 
 
I read the preface and then I browsed through various sections of the book, and found 
it everywhere interesting and often inspiring. How glad I am to have come across you, 
to have met a philosopher who is not lost to the quibbling sophistries and the sterile 
scholasticism of our age. I am sure that you are and will prove to be an important free 
in bringing about a renaissance of genuine philosophy. The world is in need of it; the 
serious among the young and old who are searching for meaning and truth are thirsting 
for it but in most cases the professors of philosophers who sit at the “fount of 
knowledge” have not satisfied their first. More power to you, then! 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
[Signatura] 


